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SUNDAY WORSHIP 
 
W◖ⱨ◊⸗ⱱ◖  C▌ⱨⱨ כ⸗ W⸗Ꞌִי♇♥ꞈ 
Lily Chan-Tan 

 
W⸗Ꞌִי♇♥ꞈ ♥Ⱳ S⸗Ⱳ♂ 
Joyce Hii and worship team 

 
P▌ִכי⸗Ꞌ▌ⱨ PꞋ▌ּל◖Ꞌ 
Lily Chan-Tan 

 
S◊Ꞌ♥ꞈכ+Ꞌ◖ R◖▌◒♥Ⱳ♂:  John 3:16-21 
 
M◖ִיִי▌♂◖  
ɇThe Saving Love of God Ɉ 
David Park 

 
S⸗Ⱳ♂ ⸗♁ R◖ִיꞈ⸗Ⱳִי◖ 
Joyce Hii and worship team 
 
B◖Ⱳ◖◒♥◊כ♥⸗Ⱳ 
David Park 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



EM COMMUNITY NEWS 

THANK YOU CHURCH BOARD & COMMITTEES 
We would like to take this opportunity to express our deep 
gratitude to all who have been faithfully serving or had 
recently served the church Board and in its committees. 
Please refer to our appreciation list in this bulletin and thank 
God for them! 
 
SUSPENSION OF OUTDOOR WORSHIP 
In light of the recent drastic surge of new COVID infections 
and hospitalization, the COVID-19 Response Team (CRT) 
decided to cancel the three outdoor worship services - Dec 
19, 26 and Jan 2. CRT continues to evaluate the situation and 
seek wisdom to safely reopen for in-person worship.  

Let us cry out for GodɄs mercy to carry us through the 
pandemic. Pray especially for all frontline healthcare workers 
and the vulnerable, our Everlasting Father would strengthen 
and protect them daily with His presence, power and 
promise.  

 
JAIL MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY 
The Lock ministry is looking for adult males who have a heart 
for jail ministry and would be interested in building 
relationship with a current inmate through email/letter 
exchange. The Lock Ministry is dedicated to sharing the love 
of Christ with men that are incarcerated. The Lock Ministry, a 
non-profit run by Rev. Kevin Han and they have been having 
an influx of letters from inmates, and are in need of guys 
who would like to build relationship in this capacity. It's a 
great opportunity for God's grace and truth to be shared. 
Contact Pastor David if interested (davidpark@cefcla.org).  

 
NEW YEAR HOLIDAY 1/1/21 
In observance of the New YearɄs Day holiday, the church staff 
will be off on Friday, 1/1/21. 

 

mailto:davidpark@cefcla.org


2020 OFFERING REMINDERS 
We give thanks to our God for your faithful and generous 
offering this year during a difficult and fearful season. As we 
approach the end of the year, please note the followings 
when you give to the church and would like the offering to be 
included in your 2020 offering statement.  

1. Check offering.  The check must be dated on or before 
12/31/2020 and need to be received by the church no later 
than 01/07/2021. 

2. Online offering including Zelle and Paypal. The latest 
transfer date must be on 12/31/2020, on or before 6:00 pm 
Pacific Time. 

 
FINANCIAL UPDATE AS OF 11/30/2020 
The year-to-date General Fund has a $50,579 surplus, and the 
Mission Fund (includes general mission fund, designated 
fund, and interest)  has a $35,204 deficit. Offering summary: 

 

 
 
 
 
 

CHURCH COMMUNITY 

 General Mission Building C.P. Caring 
2020 Annual 
Goal 

1,733,000 340,000    

November       
Offering 

119,055 40,110 858 1,453 1,993 

2020 YTD     
Offering 

1,166,382 271,465 12,220 23,861 24,860 

1/1-11/30        
Disbursement 

1,115,803 306,669   250 11,086 






